
From: Solis, Maria
Sent: 7/3/2014 5:55:37 PM
To: Cho, Raymond (Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov); Allen, Meredith

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Solis, Maria (Maria.Solis@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Cal OES

Let us know if sometime the week of 7/21 works, thank you, Maria

Have a blessed and SAFE day :-)

------- Original message--------
From: "Cho, Raymond"
Date:07/03/2014 10:52 AM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Meredith Allen (meae@pge.com)" 
Cc: "Solis, Maria"
Subject: Cal OES

Meredith,

Following up with Maria’s request for Cal OES and FEMA:

1. Can someone from PG&E come explain the gas and electric emergency restoration plan 
to Cal OES and FEMA?

2. Are there any energy efficiency plans/upgrades planned for the Bay Area by PG&E that 
someone could also present?

There is a meeting on the Wednesday (7/9) of next week and if possible we would like to have 
PG&E representatives there. If that is not possible what dates would work for your group? 
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
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Raymond Cho

Utilities Engineer

California Public Utilities Commission

Electric Safety and Reliability

415.703.2236

raymond.cho@cpuc.ca.gov
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